St Edmund's Catholic Primary School

CONSENT TO CONTINUE TO RECEIVE COMMUNICATIONS

We use PMX Parentmail to communicate with you in order to keep you up to date with everything which happens in school. Due to the forthcoming changes in data protection laws, and regulation (GDPR) we will need your active consent to receive the newsletter, due to it containing items which could be classified as 'direct marketing', for example clubs, appeals, etc. This form must be returned to the school office by as soon as possible for us to continue to send you information.

Your child(ren)s name	In Year
	In Year
I currently receive PMX Parentmail communications, including the weekly newsletter which may include 'direct marketing', and wish to continue to do so.	
Primary contact 1 (printed)	Date
Primary contact 2 (printed)	Date

If, at any time, you wish to change, add or remove any details, please email info@stedmunds.surrey.sch.uk with the subject "Contact Details". This information is kept according to our Records Management Policy.